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Hi there,

This note is regarding:  
Inclusion on the City of Toronto's Heritage Register - 201 and 203 Gerrard Street East and 297 and
 299 Sherbourne Street

By way of this email we wish to extend our support;

We feel that the 19th century semi-detached house form buildings that bookend the
 southeast corner of Gerrard and Sherbourne streets, where the vacant property at 307
 Sherbourne is the subject of a development application, individually and collectively are
 excellent representations of the fabric and character of the neighbourhood. These properties
 are situated at the gateway to Canada's largest continuous area of preserved Victorian
 Housing, and therefore, every measure should be taken to preserve their state. 

We are in full support to see the inclusion of these properties on the City's Heritage Register.

Kind regards,

JAMIE BÉCHARD,
VICE-CHAIR
Cabbagetown Heritage Conservation District Advisory Committee
EMAIL: INFO@CABBAGETOWNHCD.CA | WEB:WWW.CABBAGETOWNHCD.CA 
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